
From: Wendy Woods [mailto:wwoods@umich.edu]  
Sent: Thursday, July 23, 2015 1:15 PM 
To: William Higgins 
Cc: Rampson, Wendy 
Subject: Re: Resident Participation in Planning Matters 
 
Hi Mr. Higgins, 
 
Thanks for contacting me. I am contacting Wendy Rampson so that she can share your 
communication with the rest of the Planning Commission. She can also pass along your 
comments to the petitioner's representative Mr. Moore.  Hopefully the postponement will allow 
for research and discussion of the points brought up in the meeting. 
 
Take care, 
 
Wendy Woods 
 
On Thu, Jul 23, 2015 at 1:09 PM, William Higgins <whiggins27@gmail.com> wrote: 
 

Ms. Woods- I was impressed Tuesday night (July 21 Planning 
Committee Meeting) at the ability of several committee members 
to gradually hone-in on essentials of the 2250 Apartment Complex 
Proposal. 
However, I am dissatisfied so far, with an inability to initiate discovery 
on a new approach to the Fire access dilemma. 
All I would ask the Committee is- 
        direct the Petitioner to research a solution for both the people- 
        dense Brookdale assisted living  and the people-dense 
        2250 Apartment complex......buy connecting the adjacent 
        rear of each property with a Fire Lane.......thus providing both 
        facilities with a second entry.  (a north-south, not west connection) 
The Developer would save money, the Fire Department satisfied, 
and the possibility of resident-approval significantly increased. 
 
I am not asking you to judge this (or other issues), just looking 
for assurance that all Committee members take part in it's 
evaluation, and provide a considered response. 
 
I would be pleased to meet/talk/communicate with you . (I am 
aware of the contents of the July 2015 handout) 
most sincerely, 
William Higgins    2131 Chaucer Drive      996-9203 
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